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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

In the Minutes of the 52nd General Body Meeting of NCTE dated 3rd March 

2021, it was decided that the application fees given by the colleges for the 4 Year 

Integrated Teacher Education Programme 2019 should be returned back to the 

applicants. 

.  

2. In compliance with the above, NCTE completed the necessary procedure 

expeditiously and forwarded the requisite details to the bank for crediting the 

refund into the accounts of the colleges. The bank has informed NCTE that the 

procedure is underway; however, there is a delay in processing/ crediting the 

application fees to the correct accounts of the colleges. The bank has been 

requested to complete the process on priority. 

 

3. This is for information of all concerned.  
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Deputy Secretary  

(Regulation)  
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